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THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA

TUCSON, ARIZONA 85721 .
INSTITUTE OF ATMOSPHERIC PHYSICS

February 9, 1968

Dr. Edward U. Condon, Director
UFO Project, 202 Woodbury
University of Colorado
Boulder, Colorado, 80302

Dear Dr. Condon:

I was informed today, through University
administrative channels, that you have now had
an opportunity to study my January 31 letter
to Project Administrator Low, expressing
criticisms of certain aspects of the handling
of the UFO Project. I am sending on to the
National Academy of Sciences information copies
of that letter, as the first step in putting
before them details of my concern over the way
the Project is going. A much longer and more
detailed statement is currently in preparation.

Sincerely,
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